
 

 

 

Good Faith Estimate of Charges 
According to Indiana law, Porter-Starke Services must provide 
you with a Good Faith Estimate of charges for non-emergency 
care within 5 business days. 

This estimate: 

 Is not binding. Actual charges may differ from the estimate. 

 Does not represent the cost that you may be charged.  
Your charge is based on your insurance coverage and any 
discounts on charges that Porter-Starke Services provides  
to you. 

 May be different based on your medical needs. 

 Is valid for 30 days from the date provided. 

To request a Good Faith Estimate of charges for any scheduled, 
ordered or referred medical service, please call Client Financial 
Services at (219) 476-4546. 

Please be prepared to tell Client Financial Services the client 
name, date of birth, what the location of the appointment is 
and what service you will be scheduled for so that they are best 
able to provide this estimate to you. 


